
OUR SCHOOL VISION
     By our whole school community living by the Christian principles of respect, resilience, relationships, reverence and             

responsibility, we will produce children ready for the next stage of their lives.
 Five Rs = Ready for Life

“I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full.”   John 10:10

 3  July 2025rd

Diary dates 
8  July - Year 6 production 2pm

th

9th July - Year 6 production 5pm  

10  July - Year 1 and 2 trip to Skegness
th

14  July - Year 4 Concert  9.15am (2o mins)  

th

16  July - YR and Y1 worship 9.00am in school 

th

16  July - Year 4 Pizza Treat day
th

16  July - Art Exhibition 3.30 p.m. in school

th

17  July - Year 4 Cookie treat day
th

21  July - Year 5 non school uniform day (Golden

ticket prize) st

21  July - Year 6 party day 
st

22  July - Year 6 leavers service - 9.30am in

Church  nd

22  July - Last day of term 
nd

The  children are creating
fabulous pieces of artwork

during our arts week 

Dear Parents and Carers,

I wanted to say a huge thank you to everyone who came along to our
summer fayre - what a fantastic event it was! I really hope all the
families who joined us had a wonderful time.

The day wouldn't have been such a success without the amazing effort
from our staff and all the volunteers who gave up their time to help out.
It's this kind of community spirit that makes our school such a special
place for our pupils and families.

We're still working out exactly how much money we raised, but  we'll let
you know the final total before the end of term.

Thanks again for all your support!

Best wishes,
Judith Bentley
Head teacher



 
It has been a truly productive and rewarding few terms for our Gardening Club. The children
have demonstrated exceptional dedication and enthusiasm as they worked diligently to revitalise
and maintain our outdoor spaces. Their efforts have included weeding, planting, and general
tidying—contributing to a significantly improved and more vibrant environment.
Through consistent daily watering and care, the children have successfully cultivated a range of crops.
We are delighted to report a fruitful harvest of courgettes, radishes, and beetroots. In addition, our
potato plants are showing great promise, and the tomato vines are beginning to bear fruit—much to the
children’s excitement.
Beyond gardening, the children have also enjoyed exploring the school pond, especially during
the recent stretch of warm weather. During one particularly successful pond-dipping session,
they discovered an array of fascinating creatures including two newts, a frog (which made a
quick escape before a photo could be taken), dragonfly nymphs, snails, worms, and even mosquito
larvae.
The Gardening Club continues to be a fantastic hands-on learning experience, encouraging
curiosity, responsibility, and a deep connection with nature. Well done to all the children involved
for their outstanding work and enthusiasm!

Gardening Club spotlight 


